16" January 2025

Dear Mrs. Hudson,

| am writing to you to offer my warmest congratulations to you, your staff, and pupils on their
outstanding achievements. The Ridge Primary clearly provides a nurturing and inspiring environment
where children thrive, and | have heard wonderful feedback about the strong sense of community
within your school.

| was particularly impressed to hear that your Year 6 pupils performed exceptionally well in their end-
of-year assessments. Achievements like these are a testament to the hard work and dedication of
your entire school community. Your teaching staff’s ability to balance support with academic
challenge has undoubtedly contributed to these outcomes, helping pupils develop both the skills and
confidence needed to succeed.

Beyond academic success, it is heartening to hear from parents about the positive culture you have
fostered at The Ridge Primary. Parents and guardians have shared how the school not only
encourages hard work but also places a strong emphasis on kindness, teamwork, and personal
growth. Initiatives such as the Year 6 pupils buddying with Reception children, regular food bank
collections, and inclusive events like talent shows and thought-provoking assemblies clearly
demonstrate your commitment to developing well-rounded, compassionate individuals.

These results and the comments from parents and guardians reflect the collective efforts of your
entire school team. The supportive environment you have created makes a genuine difference to the
lives of your pupils, and it is wonderful to hear how children leave school each day with smiles on
their faces, excited to return the next day.

I would be delighted to visit The Ridge Primary to personally congratulate your staff and pupils, meet
members of your current Year 6 cohort, and learn more about the initiatives that contribute to your
school's success. | would also welcome the opportunity to speak with staff involved in supporting
pupils with SEN, as | know from my conversations with constituents how transformative that support
can be.

If a visit would be possible, please feel free to contact me at cat.eccles.mp@parliament.uk or call my
constituency office on 01384 881095.

Once again, congratulations to everyone at The Ridge Primary for your continued success.

With kind regards,




